CITY OF ALTON

The Regular Meeting
of the City Commission

scheduled for September 22, 2015
has been cancelled.

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing cancellation was posted on the
bulletin board at Alton City Hall and the Alton website on this 17" day of September,
2015 at 3:30 p.m.
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Baudelia Rojas, TRMC|CEM
City Secretary
City of Alton




